
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 16, 2019 
 
 
 
Mr. Steven Nadel 
Executive Director 
American Council for an Energy-Efficient Economy 
National Press Building 
529 14th St NW, Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20045 
 
Dear Mr. Nadel:  
 

The Committee on Energy and Commerce and its Subcommittee on Energy are holding a 
hearing to consider the role of the building sector in creating a 100 percent clean economy in the 
United States.  I am writing to confirm the invitation for you to testify before the Subcommittee 
on Energy on Friday, September 20, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. in the John D. Dingell Room, 2123 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  

 
Information containing requirements for witnesses appearing before the Committee is 

provided in the attached Witness Information Guidelines, as well as other referenced attachments. 
If you have any questions regarding this invitation, please contact Omar Guzman-Toro with the 
Committee staff at (202) 225-4407.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Bobby L. Rush 
Chairman 
Subcommittee on Energy 
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cc: The Honorable Frank Pallone, Jr. 

Chairman 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 
 
The Honorable Greg Walden 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 

 
The Honorable Fred Upton 
Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Energy 


